
 

Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Carrie Monforte 

Date: 5/13/2023 

Re: Video Equipment for Conference Room 

Viewing the materials projected on the wall at board meetings has been challenging for the commissioners, 
staff, and the public to clearly see the subject matter. In many cases it’s been necessary to turn off the lights in 
the room to see better. 

Matt would like to discuss the possibility of allocating funds toward a large screen TV to be mounted on the 
wall in the conference room. If the board chooses to do this, it would require getting permission from Island 
County, deciding who will install it, and whether this would be an item we would take with us, if we vacate the 
building at some point. 

This would exceed our current budget, and would mean approving the re-allocation of budgeted funds. 

 
 


